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September 2006 Metro Newsletter 
  

Well, here we are at the end of September and fall is in the air.  Crisp temperatures always make me 
want to go camping! 
  
The September State Meeting, hosted by Metro in Thomasville, is over and thanks to the entire Metro 
group it was a success. Everyone pitched in to help, making it easier for all the workers.  We had a 
great time and I’ve never seen Fred dance with such energy! 
  
As you know, a Military Burial has been scheduled for Jim Lockhart on Friday, November 3rd, at 11 
a.m. at the Georgia National Cemetery, Canton, GA.  Please mark this on your calendars. 
  
Attached is a copy of the Metro 2007 Schedule.  Please select the weekend you would like to host 
and let us know.  Hosting is a lot of fun and can be done jointly with one or more other members.  For 
your information, I’m attaching a guideline for hosting duties.  Select and let me know right away 
which weekend you would like to be in charge of – there’s only four left! 
  
If you haven’t been to our web site http://gawit.com lately, you need to make a visit.  Fred Tomsett 
continues to improve the site and you just might find your picture in “lights”.  One big help to Fred is 
people sharing digital pictures with him of our events. 
  
For those planning to attend the SE Regional Rally in November, be sure to send your registration in 
right away.  You can use the form in the WIT Magazine or use the one on our web site.  We are 
expecting a really good turnout and more vendors than ever before.  You really don’t want to miss the 
excitement! 
  
As a reminder, our Christmas Party will be held at the McKinnon’s again this year and will be held on 
December 16th, 2-4 p.m.   
  
OCTOBER OUTING – CARTERSVILLE 
  
Your hosts for the October 20-22, 2006 Outing are the Ralston’s & Stroud’s.  Plans are coming 
together and we would like to share them with you. 
  
Friday night at 6:00 we will begin a wiener roast at the campground pavilion.  We will have a large fire 
to cook the hotdogs along with roasting marshmallows and making S’mores.  The club will provide 
everything – just bring your drinks and a chair.  By the way, if you happen to own any long “hot dog 
roasters” please bring them along. 
  
Saturday breakfast & lunch are on your own and nothing formal is planned during the day.  The 
Saturday evening meal will be a pot luck supper held in the campground club house.  KOA will be 
providing chicken & Kielbasa along with plates, dinner ware, etc.  All you need to bring is a covered 
dish to share. 
  
After dinner, a business meeting will be held during which we will elect our new officers for 2007.  
Following the meeting we will play games, sing and visit with each other. 
  
From what I understand, we will have a good turnout in October – 12 coaches are signed up.  If you 
haven’t signed up, please call the campground right away.  We also have a new couple planning to 
join Metro at this meeting – Roy & Sarah Sowers.  Many of you got to know Roy & Sarah at GNR – 
they were parked on the Georgia Row! 
  
See you there, 
  
Doug Ralston  
 

       January 19-21  

        State Meeting at Eagles Roost / Lake Park, GA, I-75 exit 5 
Make reservations 229-559-5192 or online camp@eaglesroostresort.com 
Then contact Jim Simpson at 229-559-0922 or wsim0922@bellsouth.net 
        For information go to eaglesroostresort.com 

  
February  16 – 17  
  
March  16 – 17   
Vlad - Host 
  
April  19- 21  
State Rally 
  
May   18 – 19  
State Meeting 
  
June  15 - 16  
  
July GNR 
  
August  17 - 18  
  
September  21-22  
State Meeting – Metro Host 
  
October  19 – 20   
Cowan & Ralston - Hosts 
  
November  16 – 17  
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